Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: TV/film productions in council area

Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

The number of applications made to the authority asking for permission to film TV shows and films in the Leicester area. Please provides figures over the following years: 
• 2017/18
• 2018/19
• 2019/20
• 2020/21
• 2021/22
• 2022/23
• 2023/24

The amount of income the authority has received from production companies for filming taking place across the city for films and television shows.
• 2017/18
• 2018/19
• 2019/20
• 2020/21
• 2021/22
• 2022/23
• 2023/24

What sites/areas were the requests made for and for what films/TV shows? Please provide the numbers/amount made for each site/publication if you're able to. 
• 2017/18
• 2018/19
• 2019/20
• 2020/21
• 2021/22
• 2022/23
• 2023/24

Answer:
Please find information in the attached file.
With regard to years 2017/18 and 2018/19 for Qs. 2 & 3, the Council does not hold this information. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
